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LAKE OF THE PINES                                                                                     BRANCH 170 

September 3rd 2019 

 

http://branch170.sirinc2.org/ 

Officers Reports 

 

Big SIR - Andy Ameigerias 

The BEC monthly meeting was called to order at 10:02 am 

It was noted we need additional sign ups for Fun Day September 14th 

SIR will be taking donations for the Paul Scott family at the Luncheon also Go fund me page info has 

been sent to all members 

Secretary - Bob Cunningham/ Robin Friesen 

The BEC attendance today was 11 of 13 voting members.  The minutes of the August 7th meeting were 

approved as corrected. 

Little SIR - Bob Krogman 

Today’s speaker was unable to attend and Bob Krogman and Andy Ameigerias filled in 

Next month our speaker will be Kent Hardenbrook of Lifecare Chiropractic 

November’s speaker will be Nevada County Sheriff Shannon Moon 

Treasurer - Allen Bolen 

We currently have $2389.77 in checking, that will be rising to $2764 with deposits and dropping to 

$2000 after paying our expenses. 

Membership - Tom Wright 

We had one member drop bringing our current membership to 162 and have no new applications. 

We have 3 guests attending today. 
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We have 34 members who have yet to pay dues and have not attended this year.  They will be dropped 

from our roles if they take no action prior to January 1st. 

 

Committee Reports 

      The Christmas Dinner Dance was discussed and the cost if this years event will be $55 pp for 

members.  Members who have not paid dues will be required to pay their dues for this year and next 

prior to being allowed to sign up. Spouses of deceased members will be allowed to sign up at members 

price.  Non members who will be allowed to sign up after all members who have done so and will be 

charged $60 pp. 

RAMP - Bob Chan,  

     SIR is losing members and is removing retirement from its logo in an attempt to bring in younger 

members 

     Our next years officers will be installed at our November meeting 

WINE TASTING - Terry Eberhardt/ Dennis Camarlinghi 

     Our next event will be at Szabo Winery on September 26th, there will be pizza and salad to go with 

the wine, it will cost $38 pp. 

BEER TASTING - Mark Loranger 

     The next tasting will be at Auburn Ale House Annex on October 17th from 3:30 to between 5:00 and 

5:30  

TRAVEL - Terry Eberhardt/Dennis Camarlinghi 

     The Reno trip went well though we did have 12 cancelations.  The list of upcoming trips is available 

LOP NEWS - Duane Heaton 

     Any articles need to be to him by Friday 

FOOD - Roger Pope 

     Today’s menu is Teriyaki Chicken with rice and salad plus dessert 
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CLOTHING - Glenn Delisle 

     It was voted to use the new SIR logo on all future items, and we are getting quotes for hats and shirts. 

WEBMASTER - Hal Hawthorne 

     Noted we have small number of hits to our website.  Also noted that the roster portion of the site is 

password protected and the password can be obtained by request. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:56 

The next BEC meeting will be held in the club house meeting room at 10:00 am on October 2nd 2019 
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